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Allowing registered ATVs on non-interstate highways boosts rural economies, 

improves connectivity, and enhances safety with proper equipment standards. It 

benefits tourism, agriculture, and outdoor recreation while following successful 

models from other states. This is a common-sense policy for Oregon. 


